Yoakum PIQ notes from May 15, 2025

Questions were asked about the availability of materials.  Contractors said there are no problems at this time and that no projects will be delayed.  

Waco District questioned why the gradations are jumping around.  Contractors believe everything is fine, but will monitor it.

The district will try an SMA on the Bluff (SH 77 LaGrange).  The project is slated to be bid in January and paved in the 2026 season.  

General note saying that seal & pave at the same time.  Seal coat cannot be left exposed.  Milling out in front will still be an option.  No other general notes for HMA since we have the new spec book.

Initiatives—Barricades and signs need to be spaced and cleaned correctly. This is a statewide mandate, but especially in the Waco District.

There were discussions on:
· segregation at the bridges.  
· IRI will be schedule 1 or 2, and tools will be given to achieve it.  
· Backfill edges daily, and you can use the same material as you use for tack coats to spray on the backfill.  
· Check cross slopes before overlaying.
· Material under a PFC will be designated as surface mix.


